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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This Technical Statement was prepared on behalf of Cumulus Licensing LLC
(“Cumulus”), licensee of radio station KROC-FM, Channel 295C0, Rochester, Minnesota.
KROC has changed its broadcast antenna. There are no changes in transmiitter site or elevation.
The detailed calculation of the transmitter power output for KROC is attached as Exhibit A,
There is no change to the KROC-FM’s compliance with the guidelines for human exposure to

radio frequency radiation.

Based on the foregoing, it is believed that Cumulus Licensing LLC is in compliance with

the Commission’s rules.



